office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 8:03 AM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Markwood Avenue project - starting soon!





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

After many months of planning, the Markwood Avenue project has a scheduled start date of Monday, October 7.

As of that date, portions of Markwood Avenue will not be drivable until the completion of the project.

Please respect all safeguards and use caution when in that area.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

<u>Unsubscribe here</u>



© 2024 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association